
St.	David’s	Church	Announcements	for	Sunday,	March	3rd,	2024	

	

Church	Office	Hours:		The	church	office	is	generally	open	from	9	am	to	1	pm	
weekdays	with	the	exception	of	statutory	holidays.			

For	pastoral	care	~	Please	contact	our	minister,	Rev	David	Sturtevant	at		

709-699-3661.		

The	sole	email	address	we	are	using	to	accept	donations	is		
stdavidsnfld@gmail.com	.	It	is	linked	to	our	bank	account	and	automatically	ac-
cepts	all	donations.	

	
Please	save	the	date!!	
The	International	Potluck	~	"A	Taste	of	Home",	has	been	rescheduled	
for	Sunday,	March	10th	following	the	service.	Please	bring	a	dish	that	
reminds	you	of	home,	wherever	home	may	be.		
All	are	welcome!	
	
St.	David’s	Upcoming	Events	and	Notices:		
	
Sunday	School	
Jesus	cleaned	up	the	temple.	How	can	we	take	care	of	our	place	of	wor-
ship?		Memory	verse	is	the	books	of	the	New	Testament	in	order.		
Thank	you	to	all	our	Sunday	school	volunteers	for	your	dedication	to	our	children.	
If	you	would	like	to	help	out	with	Sunday	School	please	
email	sarah_mcmeekin@hotmail.com 

	
Bible	Study	
Anyone	interested	in	Bible	Study,	please	contact	Rev.	David	at	709-699-3661	for	
more	information.		Thank	you!		J	
	



Pickle	Ball	games	for	our	congregation		
Pickleball	takes	place	every	Wednesday	afternoon	from	2	to	4	pm.	If	you’d	like	
more	information,	or	if	would	like	to	get	some	education	on	the	rules	and	instruc-
tion	on	how	to	play,	please	contact	the	office.		
	
Good	Companions		
The	Good	Companions	is	a	seniors	group	that	meets	once	a	week	in	the	church	
hall	and	Armour	Room	to	share	in	some	activities.	If	you	would	like	to	try	your	
hand	at	carpet	bowling,	join	a	game	of	bridge	or	120’s	or	maybe	a	friendly	game	of	
Scrabble.		Please	join	us	on	Thursday	afternoon	March	7th,	from	2	to	4	pm.	All	
are	welcome!			
	

Bridges	to	Hope	
Weekly	"Flyer"	Specials	–	February	29	–	March	6,	2024	-	Items	helpful	for	food	
hampers:	

Walmart	-																						Heinz	Beans	or	Chef	Boyardee	Pasta	-	$0.87	

Colemans	-																				Favorite	Mandarin	Oranges	-	$0.99	

Pipers	-																											Maple	Leaf	Vienna	Sausage	–	$0.99	

																																									Jello	Jelly	Powder	-	$0.99	

Lawtons	-																							Clover	Leaf	Tuna	–	4/$5.50		(With	Scene	Card)	

							-  4/$6.00	(Without	Scene	Card)	

Dominion																							Graves	Apple	Juice	-	$0.88	(With	PC	Optimum	Card)	

	PC	Liquid	Dish	Soap	-	$1.00	

No	Frills																										Holiday	Luncheon	Meat	-	$1.49	

The	suggested	item(s)	for	March	2024,	especially	useful	for	Bridges	To	Hope	–
	Beans.		Other	non-perishable	food	items	are	always	welcome	and	appreciated!	

		
	
	



Spring	Cleaning	has	started	early	at	St.	David’s...	in	an	attempt	to	have	the		
Clouston	ready	to	become	the	permanent	home	for	our	Sunday	School,	volunteers	
have	been	cleaning,	organizing	and	tidying.		As	a	result,	some	furniture	moves	
have	been	happening...	in	this	case	bookcases.		
On	a	large	table	in	our	reception	area	just	outside	the	offices,	you	will	find	an	as-
sortment	of	books	looking	to	find	new	homes.		Please	help	yourself...	whatever	is	
left	over	will	be	making	its	way	to	the	CFUW	sale	(please	see	their	Announcement	
below.)	
 
CFUW GREAT BIG USED BOOK SALE 
PREPARATIONS ARE UNDERWAY FOR THE CFUW GREAT BIG USED BOOK SALE! 

 
CFUW St. John’s is collecting gently used fiction, non-fiction, and children’s books (hard cover and paper 
back) for our used book sale on the following dates and times: 
 
Book Collection:   February 24th to March 12th. 7 days a week from 11 a.m. until 3 p.m. 
Location:    The former Bouclair site at the Avalon Mall between Globo Shoes and the Golden   
          Phoenix Restaurant. 
We do not accept encyclopedia, magazines, textbooks, Readers’ Digest books, computer books, VHS tapes, 
and cassette tapes.   

DATES FOR THE BOOK SALE 
March 21  1 - 9 p.m. 

March 22    10 a.m. - 9 p.m. 
March 23  10 a.m. - 1 p.m. (half price day!) 

Same location as the book collection - former Bouclair store 
 

Proceeds from the sale fund scholarships and community outreach projects. 
Thank you for your support!! 

	

The	General	Protestant	Cemetery	Board	is	seeking	a	church	representative.	

The	duties	would	consist	of	one	to	two	meetings	annually	ensuring	that	our	
church	is	represented	by	a	member	who	ensures	annual	dues	are	paid,	attends	
the		AGM	each	year	and	continues	to	ensure	the	congregation	is	Informed	of	any	
major	changes	in	the	Board	policies.The	GPC	committee	are	a	group	who	repre-
sents	their	church	concerning	burials,	rates,	property	and	maintenance.	
If	you	or	someone	you	know	is	interested,	please	contact	Heather	at	the	church	
office.	
	
UPDATE:	We	have	a	temporary	volunteer	for	the	position		
until	a	permanent	volunteer	is	found.	



How	to	reach	us	
	
Minister:																								Re.	David	Sturtevant	–	Cell	709-699-3661	
Music	Director:													Brian	Way	

Administrator:														Heather	Steele	Morrissey	

Church	Office:														709-722-2382	–	Mon	to	Fri	–	9:00	to	1:00	

Church	Email:															stdavids@nfld.com	

Women’s	Auxiliary:	Lillian	Crawford	

Good	Companions	(Seniors):	Call	Heather	in	the	Office	

Bible	Study:	Sheena	Findlay	

Atlantic	Mission	Society:	Kathy	McKay	&	Penny	Gillies	

Prayer	Shawl	(Knitters):	c/o	Lillian	Crawford	

Food	For	Thought:	Ernst	Rollmann	

Session:	Lillian	Crawford	(Clerk)	

Session:	

Lillian	Crawford							Sue	Templeton							Ken	Templeton	

Janet	Calver													Aubrey	Bonnell							Tanya	Shalaby	

Penny	Gillies												Eleanor	Bonnell						Jenny	Griffioen	

Kathy	McKay												Steve	Bruneau								Jennifer	Waterman	

Ian	Bruneau														Ed	Vanderkloet	

Treasurer:	Anne	Calver																		Envelope	Secretary:	Ian	Bruneau	

Board	of	Managers:	

Ken	Templeton							Anne	Calver								Jill	Bruneau								Barbara	Ellis			

Heather	Steele	Morrissey				Nnenna	Odide	Offia				Keegan	Allen												


